Greetings ITAC,

Just a quick update on the Google implementation.

We have now completed the first wave of campus presentations. During these discussions we have discussed the whole project but specifically the prospect of changing user names  (from linda.miller@murraystate.edu to lmiller@murraystate.edu.   The two elements that are likely to hold disruption for anyone would be:

· if we have contacts who have whitelisted us (they’ll have to change the whitelist to our new name). 
· if we have listservs that we post to. There shouldn’t be a problem receiving mail from listservs, but some users will need to rejoin the list they wish to post to.
Other than that there should be little disruption. You’ll still receive emails sent to your old name (linda.miller@murraystate.edu), and won’t need to notify friends, change stationary or business cards.
I haven’t received a lot of enthusiasm for the prospect of changing email names (and there are some who actively dislike the thought), but the general consensus seems to be that it is worth it to be able to have the same user ID for email, myGate and Blackboard and for being able to synch the passwords for all three systems.  There are still some technical considerations that might make this more complicated for our user community, so we are not making an announcement yet (coming soon), but things are leaning in that direction. 

We are settling on a date as well. August 6, is likely to be our GoLive date for moving to the new email system. Again, this is not an official announcement, and please don’t advertise it as such, but I’d like you to hear what we are thinking so if you are aware of anything we have not heard yet you can let us know.

Finally, I wanted you to be aware that the campus is voting on a name for the system (MSU Google Apps Education Edition is just too long). We have harvested suggestions from a poll placed on RacerNet last week. We winnowed the 100+ suggestions down to 5, and are holding an election on myGate to decide what to call it. Help us decide! To vote, log on to myGate.  Look for “Cast Your Vote!” on the first page.  Everyone can vote on this  - Faculty/Staff/Students. Please help us get a good sample of opinions.
Finally finally. Help us spread the word that legit entities (like MSU, or AT&T or your bank) will never ever ask you to email your account password. No matter how official looking it appears to be. If they ask you to “confirm” or “verify” that password by emailing it to them, they have evil in mind. 
Thanks!
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